
 

 

17th July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers/students 
 
Race for Life 2023 – Friday 14th July  
Event Co-ordinators: Year 12 BTEC Business Students 
 
We are inviting your child to join us this year in running Race for Life for Cancer Research on 14th July, periods 4 and 
5.  
 
It will start during the school day, as all students should be aware of, and we advise that you make sure your child 
brings sun cream, a filled water bottle and a hat, as we expect the weather to be very warm on the day.  
 
We recommend that they also bring some cash as there will be stalls on the day such as bake sales, splat the rat, a 
bouncy castle, ice cream, and more – all raising money to go towards Cancer Research.  Please also provide your 
child with safety pins so they can attach their back sign to their top.  
 
It would be greatly appreciated if your child could come dressed in red or pink, as this is the dress code for the day. 
We ask that if your child is wearing non-uniform, that they pay a donation of £1 or more via ParentPay. 
 
Attached to this letter, you will find our donation page, to be used for sponsors to donate towards your child.  They 
can use this page to get sponsors for their run, whether its family or friends, who will help us with raising money for 
Cancer Research.  We ask that if you are donating money to sponsor, that you add a note saying “I am sponsoring 
[name of child]”.  
 
If your child gets school transport, they will have finished the race in time to get the bus home.  
 
The online donation page to be used as sponsorship form: 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/queenelizabethsgrammarschool-raceforlife 
 
If you have any other questions or queries, please contact:  starkiek@qegs.email  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
QEGS Sixth Form Year 12 BTEC Business Students  
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